
Small Ruminant Veterinarians of Ontario 
Fall Continuing Education Meeting  

Thursday November 22nd and Friday November 23rd, 2018 
Monticello Hall and the Vanderveen Farm  

401247 Dufferin County Rd. 15, Grand Valley, ON AND 362321 Concession Rd 8-9, Grand Valley, ON L9W 0Y3 
 

Small Ruminant Ultrasound Course – Pregnancy Diagnosis, Fetal Numbers and Fetal Aging 
       David Hucker, DVM – Para-Tech Veterinary Services, Wickliffe, Australia 

9:30-10:00 am – Registration 
10:00 am – 12:00 noon 
 Review of the principles of ultrasound and how to get the most out of your machine 
 Review of pregnancy diagnosis in small ruminants 
 Theory of fetal counting in small ruminants 
 Theory of fetal aging in small ruminants 

12:00-1:00 
 Lamb lunch at the Monticello Hall 

1:00-5:00 
 Ultrasound wet lab at the Vanderveen Farm – Please bring your own ultrasound machine so as to 

practice with your own device  
 A small number of ultrasound machines will be available for trial  

5:00 pm – Adjourn 
  

PLEASE NOTE: SPACE IS LIMITED TO 15 PARTICIPANTS / SESSION.  PRECEDENCE WILL BE GIVEN TO SRVO 
VETERINARIANS UNTIL AUGUST 31st, 2018.  THEREAFTER, POSITIONS WILL BE FILLED ON A FIRST COME 

FIRST SERVED BASIS.  PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED TO RESERVE YOUR EARLY REGISTRATION. 
 

 

On or before August 31st, 2018            On or after September 1st, 2018 
FOR SRVO VETERINARIANS ONLY        All veterinarians 
   SRVO Member  $ 500           SRVO Member/Non-Member $ 540  
                 Veterinary Student  $ 400 
   
Preferred Attendance date:    

 Thursday, November 22nd   
 Friday, November 23rd  

 

Participant Name: (Print clearly) ________________________________________________________________    
 

Please Note: 
 Registration fee includes one copy of the proceedings, lunch and coffee break.  Proceedings can be purchased for $15 

if unable to attend.  
 Registration is by cheque or e-transfer only.  Make cheques payable to ‘SRVO’.  Payment for early registration must 

be received by August 31st, 2018.   
 Registrations are non-refundable.   

 

Please forward completed registration form by mail or email to:  
  Dr. Jocelyn Jansen 
  c/o Ontario Ministry of Agriculture, Food & Rural Affairs 
  6484 Wellington Road 7, Unit 10 
  Elora, ON   N0B 1S0 
  Email: jocelyn.jansen@ontario.ca                                         

mailto:jocelyn.jansen@ontario.ca

